
 

 

 
22 February 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Re: Personal Development Day Wednesday 2 March 2022 

I wanted to take this opportunity to share with you the exciting programme we 

have planned for our Year 12 students during our next Personal Development 

Day on Wednesday 2 March 2022. 

The day will include a focus on the application process for university and 

degree apprenticeships. Students will receive guidance on completing their 

personal statements and how to enhance any university or job application 

through super-curricular activities. They will also listen to a talk from the 

University of East Anglia, who will guide them through the process and 

explain more about life at university. 

As part of the school’s Personal, Social and Health Education programme, 

your child will also receive a workshop on relationships and sex education 

(RSE) delivered by an external provider who deliver age-appropriate and 

tailored workshops for Year 12 in line with the new statutory guidance on 

RSE. The topics they will cover include understanding sexual violence, myths 

and misconceptions around sexual violence, understanding the principles of 

consent, particularly what freedom and capacity are and analysing media 

depictions of sex and bodies. The purpose of the workshops is to provide 

knowledge and understanding of safe and positive relationships based on 

love and respect. 

This day will be extremely beneficial for our students as they navigate their life 

‘Beyond Beaumont’ both in relation to their education/careers, but also their 

wider adult life. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs J Tolley 

Head of Sixth Form 

 

 

 
 
 


